
 
 

 

Temporary Early Years Practitioner Wanted  

We are looking for temporary staff to join our team in November 2014 to February 2015. 

We have one position vacant for the above post and the hours of work will be 8.45am – 

12.45pm (4 hours per day) 5 days a week. 

 

Your role will involve working as part of a team and you must meet the 

following criteria: 

• You will have good interpersonal skills, be self-motivated, enthusiastic and able to 

use your initiative. 

• You must be able to communicate with children supporting them in their learning and 

development. 

• You will be required to help in developing a time table of exciting activities that are 

creative, challenging and in line with the current guidelines. 

• You must be able to understand and respond to the needs of the children, the parents, 

staff and committee. 

Ideally you will have previous experience of working with children. 

Remuneration is dependent on qualification and experience. 

Please contact Liz King on 01908 511719 for further information and an application form 

Closing Date for completed applications is Friday 7
th

 November 2014 

 

Hanslope Pre-school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, and expect 
all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  
 

Based in north Milton Keynes village we are an established PSLA accredited Pre-School. 

 
All successful applications will require an Enhanced Disclosure from the Disclosure and Barring 
Services (DBS) 

 
 


